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Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD

From: . Margaret iJahis [mtjanis@earthlink.net]
Sent: . Tuesday, November 13, 2007 7:07 AM
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD

Cc: ‘CindyR’; JIMMYJ96@aol.com
Subject: Open Pit Rules

Dear Mr. Fesmire:

We would like to go on record in support of repealing Rule 50 [9.15.17.2.50
NMAC] and replacing it with a proposed new rule to be codified as 19.15.17
NMAC. We are very much opposed to allowing open pits anywhere in the state
of New Mexico, -and applaud OCD for trying to stop the legacy of pollution in
cilfields. ‘

Sincerely yours,
Margaret Tifft Janis and James R. Janis

PO Box 749
Cerrillos, NM 87010
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